The Drive-Home Newsletter
April 24, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This Week In Sunday School
We Learned about when Jesus appeared to Mary!

Preschool
Main idea: Jesus is Alive! 
What we did: Learned to sign “I love you,” Learned that Jesus’ tomb was empty, just like the egg! We made an I love you coloring craft and played a relay game!
Suggested Questions:
· How do you make the “I love you” sign?
K-2nd
Main idea: Jesus is alive! Share the good news!
What we did: Read the story, opened Easter eggs and found them empty, then filled them with a paper that says “Jesus is alive!” to pass to someone else!
Suggested questions:
· What is in your egg?
· Who are you going to give it to?
3rd-5th
Main idea: Jesus is alive! Share the good news!
What we did: “The good news is in my shoes!” Walking the walk and talking the talk. We acted out scenes of how we could help people.
Suggested Questions:
· What does “The good news is in my shoes” mean?
· What were some of the scenes you did today?
· What did you guys do for the homeless man? The new kid?

This week in Children’s Church
We worked and did an activity with toothpaste.
· What did you do with toothpaste?
Coming Up This Week

As always, we have Wednesday night Kids Club! Join us for dinner anytime from 5:30-6:15. We start formal programming at 6:15 and finish up at 7:45! All are welcome to join us!

Keep In Mind

Next Saturday, April 30th, is our churches work day! Join us here from 8am to noon. The more people we have the more we can do!

May 18th is our last day of Kid’s Club and Wednesday nights for the before the summer schedule. Please join us for a fun camp style night to celebrate all of the fun we’ve had and lessons we’ve learned throughout the fall, winter and spring!
